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——————————————- 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturdays 
10.30am  

at Holy Family Church 
and 

5.00pm  
at Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

 

——————————————- 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Email : 

ronaldglazebrook@btinternet.com 
By Wednesday 11.00am please 

In plain “Word” format only 
 

DIOCESIAN CYCLE OF PRAYER 
Our Lady and St John the Evangelist, Sudbury 

====================================================================================== 

Saturday, January 28, 2023 
Vigil Mass at 6.00pm 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : Fr Jeremy Davies RIP  
====================================================================================== 

Sunday, January 29, 2023 
3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass at 9.30am  

Holy Family Church 

Intentions :  People of the Parish 
————————–—————————-——————- 

Mass at 11.30am 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : Beryl Goggin RIP 
————————–—————————-——————- 

Vespers and Benediction at 4.00pm 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
====================================================================================== 

Monday, January 30, 2023 
Feria 

Mass at 12.00 noon 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : McNabb Family 
====================================================================================== 

Tuesday, January 30. 2023 
St. John Bosco 

Mass at 4.00pm 

Queen Elizabeth II Hospital 

Intentions : Holy Souls 
====================================================================================== 

Wednesday, February 01, 2023 
Feria 

Mass at 12.00 noon 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : Fr Peter Edwards RIP 
====================================================================================== 

Thursday, February 02, 2023 
The Presentation of the Lord  

Mass at 9.30am 

Holy Family Church 

Intentions : Karin Hanke RIP 
====================================================================================== 

Friday, February 03, 2023 
St. Blaise 

Mass at 12.00 noon 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : Eamonn O’Gorman RIP 
====================================================================================== 

Saturday, February 04, 2023 
Our Lady 

Mass at 10.00am 

Holy Family Church 

Intentions : Maurice Carrig RIP 
====================================================================================== 

Newsletter for Week Commencing 

Sunday, January 29, 2023 
4th Week of the Year 

Psalter Week 4 
 

Lectionary: Sundays = Year A;  Weekdays = Year I 
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NEXT WEEK’S MASSES 
Diocesan Cycle of Prayer 
Our Lady 0f Pity, Swaffham 

====================================================================================== 

Saturday, February 04, 2023 
Vigil Mass at 6.00pm 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
Intentions : People of the Parish 

====================================================================================== 

Sunday, February 05, 2023 
5th Sunday of the Year 

(Septuagesima) 
Mass at 9.30am  

Holy Family Church 
Intentions : Stephanie McAllister 

————————–—————————-——————- 

Mass at 11.30am 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : Peter Hawkes’ Intentions 
————————–—————————-——————- 

Vespers and Benediction at 4.00pm 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

————————–—————————-——————- 

Lithuanian Mass at 5.00pm 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

====================================================================================== 

CANDLEMAS 
The Blessing of Candles and Procession will take place be-
fore the 9.30am Mass on Thursday. 

====================================================================================== 

BLESSING OF THROATS 
The traditional Blessing of St. Blaise will be offered after the 
12 noon Mass on Friday. 

====================================================================================== 

THANK YOU 
To a family in the parish who have made a very generous 
donation to cover the cost of repairing the boiler at Our     
Lady’s Church. Thanks to them we are warm again! 

====================================================================================== 

DIOCESAN YEAR BOOK 
The 2023 edition is now available with information about all 
the parishes and the life of our diocese 

====================================================================================== 

PARISHIONER SEEKS ACCOMMODATION 
Parishioner seeks accommodation immediately for long term 
rent locally in the Springwood, Fairstead, or Gaywood      
area,  3 bedrooms required, non smokers, no pets.  
Good references.  
Willing to pay £950/month.  
Call 07772366763 
====================================================================================== 

PARISH SICK LIST        
  Pat Athey   Betty Dockney 
 Caroline Glazebrook Mark Griffiths 
 Eileen Griffiths  Mike Griffiths 
 Beryl Green   Ann Hemming 
 Ann Lindley   Cathy McNeil 
 Owen McDonagh  Maria De Rosa 
 Debbie Roper  Helen Seaman 
 Renee Thomas  Lorraine Quigley 
 Sylvia Waddilove  Susan Young 

====================================================================================== 

ANNIVERSARIES 
W/c 22nd January 2023 

 Cornelius Maher  Francis Barry 
 Slowko Belej   Zilvinas Krivinskas 
 Shelia Husband  Ellen Roberts 
 Sheila Stolworthy  Robert Rostron 
 Veronica Cozens  Dorothea Harrod 
 Mary Ryan   Istvan Pethes 
 Bridget Hayes  Sally Dennish 
 James O’Brien  Timothy Ruane 
 Daphne Farr   Mark Henley 

W/c 29th January 2023 
 Kathleen Thornborough John Lovett 
 Josephine Lee   Ann Gardner 
 Jean Parkin   Mary Power 
 Francis Green  Maria Martinez 
 Lena Riley   Joan Moran 
 Mary Ward   Giovanni Ercolano 
 Annie Challis  Mary Sucksmith 

====================================================================================== 

DIOCESAN YOUTH SERVICE 
The Diocesan Youth Service is excited to be taking a group 
to ‘Flame’ on March 4th. Flame is the largest catholic      
gathering of young people in the UK, coming together to  
experience the best in international speakers, artists and 
performers. For details and to book a ticket and place on the 
coach, please see www.rcdea.org.uk/youth . Bookings must 
be received by 12th February. 

====================================================================================== 

LAST HURRAH  
Tickets available NOW 

Fundraiser for hardship support. 
Food, fun, games, face painting.  

Tickets £10 each from KSC brothers. 
PRE-ORDER (collect on door) from echomicz2@yahoo.co.uk 

Raffle prize = £100.  Receive 1 free raffle ticket  
BUT purchase more tickets at £1 each   

Saturday 11th. February,  
St. Martha’s Small Hall, 1pm to 4pm.  

Playground parking 
====================================================================================== 

SATURDAY 2 HOUR SOUP KITCHEN 
(MARY KITCHEN) needs helpful volunteers. It’s providing 
hot soup + other food Every Saturday, Wrigglesworth Room 
from 12 noon till 2 pm. Its supported by a well known Nation-
al Baker with donated food at  Friday closing time. Guest 
numbers vary – no. of helpers is dropping (age & infirmity).  
PLEASE GIVE YOUR TIME (currently once every 5 weeks) 
contact echomicz2@yahoo.co.uk 

====================================================================================== 

EAST ANGLIA’S CHILDREN’S HOSPICES 
 An acknowledgement has been received from EACH for our 
donation of £350, money raised instead of sending        
Christmas cards. A notice is on the boards in both churches. 
Over the 15 years we have been donating money to Each, 
we have sent £5,300.   Thank you to all who have taken part 
in this easy way of giving to this worthwhile charity.   
Pat Carney 

====================================================================================== 
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